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—please ensure that the following items are 

in your bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city **For all parishes in THE DIOCESE. This will 

ensure that the same information is being heard across the 

diocese. THANK YOU  

 

 Educational Assistant for Sacred Heart School Ad 

Email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  

514-900-0130 to join Flocknote – it is an email and text messaging tool created 

for churches, ministries, teams and other community organizations. It helps to 

communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please join us in 

keeping up with all the diocesan news.  
 

1.   This button is found 

on the right of our website and links to Shalom Media Gallery. It provides news and 

views about our Catholic Faith all around the world; talks and interviews, videos and 

devotional materials. 

 

2. – Just a reminder: – please let Martha Primus know if you direct 

someone to complete a CRC online, there are few who are “parish unknown”.  Send in the Pledge 

forms as soon as possible. 
 

3. ** This is a place that offers hospitality, a 

listening ear, and a warm welcome to people in our downtown core. We emphasize that everyone 

who comes to us is to be honoured and treated with dignity and respect.  

Would you consider volunteering at Shepherd’s Corner?  It would take a couple of hours once a 

week, or more if you have; or even every other week depending on your availability?  We are 

flexible working with your schedule. 

What would I do? Welcome those who come, serve coffee, and listen openly in a supportive and 

non-judgmental manner. Feel free to drop in and visit.  Thank you for your consideration 

Interested?  Contact:  Bev Bagnall 

Phone:  250 964-2653  Email:  bagnall.bev@gmail.com  

mailto:mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:bagnall.bev@gmail.com
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4. 
 Emmanuel Hermitage invites you to a Personal Date with Jesus Tuesday, June 

12, 2018 in the Domano Chapel, 6500 Southridge Ave. Mass will be celebrated at 7:30 AM and the 

Blessed Sacrament will be exposed from 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM for a day of silent prayer and 

adoration. We will pray for the universal Church and the world, and the people and needs of our 

Diocese. In particular we will pray for the protection of all human life, for vocations, and for the 

intentions of those participating in the day. Please mark your calendar on the second Tuesday of 

each month for Personal Dates with Jesus days. 

 **

 

To volunteer or for further details contact 

Fr. Vincent James 
Box 580 Fraser Lake BC V0J 1S0 

Phone: 250-699-6593 

Or Visit  

http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-event/rose-prince-pilgrimage/  

 

6. 

 

 

 

 

 CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- Prince George  

 

Teacher Positions – Continuing and Limited Duration 
 

Details of these positions and application process can be found at: 

http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers 

 

**Educational Assistant for Sacred Heart School 

Sacred Heart School, Prince George is seeking a full time Educational Assistant for 

the 2018-2019 School year. Strong interpersonal skills with adults and students. 

Priority given to those with an Educational Assistant certificate, experience with 

students with Autism and some classroom experience.  Please apply in writing by 

June 8,  2018 to the Principal, Rebecca Gilbert: Sacred Heart School: 

rgilbert@cispg.ca  Position open until filled. Only considered applicants will be 

contacted 
  

http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-event/rose-prince-pilgrimage/
http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-event/camp-morice-summer-camps/
http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-event/camp-morice-summer-camps/
http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers
mailto:rgilbert@cispg.ca
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REGISTER TODAY 

FOR THE CAMP 

THAT WILL 

CHANGE YOUR LIFE. 

 

IGNITE BC: Diocese of Prince George 

DATE:  August 19 - 24, 2018 

WHERE:  Camp Morice 

COST:  $350/per person until August 7, 2018  

 After August 7:  $390 to start date 

REGISTER TODAY AT: https://f2f.ca/events/ignitebc2018/ 

 

Calling all young people all across BC going into Gr. 9 this fall, and all those graduating Gr. 12!  

IGNITE is a week long, retreat style camp geared towards: instilling in each and every young person a 

deep love for the Catholic faith, providing an opportunity to ENCOUNTER Jesus Christ in life-changing 

ways, and raising up amazing saints of holiness and boldness for this generation.  

 

Early bird registration ENDED on May 31, 2018 

 

 

https://f2f.ca/events/ignitebc2018/

